
July 2nd we arrived back in the USA to begin our year of 
itineration. The last few months we have been packing in Lesotho, 
packing stuff left in Indiana with family, and then finally unpacking 
into our home in Texas. Our children are just now settling into their 
new “routine” which will be filled with traveling between Texas and 
Indiana every few months to visit our ministry partners.  It’s 
September and we are only now finding the time to write a 
newsletter.  Our ministry schedule is filling up as we are traveling to 
churches to share about Lesotho.  If you would like us to come 
visit with your church, men/women’s group, children/youth, or 
just have a cup of tea/coffee with us, please email us at 
russ.farhoud@agwmafrica.org. 
Monthly Budget: $12,192 Raised: $9,354 Need:  $2,839 

MAIL CONTRIBUTIONS TO: 		
Assemblies of God World Missions 
1445 N. Boonville Avenue                        
Springfield, MO 65802 


Make checks payable to AGWM 
& write Acct. #274993 in the memo 

Russ, Sarah, Ruth, Judah + Esther
The Farhoud Family

Your missionaries to Lesotho

Mamakhala is a Bible student 
in Lesotho that also does fashion 
design to support her ministry. We 
were able to bless her with an 
overlocking sewing machine to support 
her business as mission.  Watch the 
video on our blog at 
www.thefarhoudfamily.blogspot.com. 

• Pray for our children to transition 
well and enjoy the journey


• Divine appointments and God’s 
provision as we itinerate


• Esther’s sleep schedule to become 
more consistent and for her to sleep 
through the night (and mom too)


• Opportunities to share Jesus with 
nonbelievers here in the USA—we 
want to be “missional” wherever we 
are in the world.


• Holy Spirit empowerment and 
miracles as we minister in the USA 

• Salvation and discipleship for the 
people of Lesotho


• Strongholds to be broken in Lesotho

• Revival in the country of Lesotho

• Wisdom beyond our years


SEPT. 2023

SEWING JESUS

Acct. # 274993         254.291.5750                      www.discipleafrica.com 
              russ.farhoud@agwmafrica.org          sarah.farhoud@agwmafrica.org

We are no 
longer the 
ONLY AGWM 
missionaries in 
Lesotho. New 
missionaries, 
Shannon & 
Becky Boehl, 
arrived in 

August and will be staying in the 
mission house while we are on 
furlough. They will work with the Bible 
school, children’s ministry and assist 
with many other needs. We are excited 
for them to join the team! 

PRAISE

PRAY

Scan this QR code or to 
give online visit 

www.discipleafrica.com 

Esther 

meeting family

flying from 
Lesotho

BACK IN THE USA
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